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Arafura Rare Earths Limited (ASX: ARU) (“Arafura” or the “Company”) has been made aware of certain logistical 

issues that may arise for some Eligible Shareholders in New Zealand in relation to making payment by BPAY® under 

the Company’s share purchase plan (“SPP”) offer which opened on 15 December 2022.    

Accordingly, the Company has decided to make an Electronic Funds Transfer (“EFT”) facility available to Eligible 

Shareholders in New Zealand as at the Record Date so that they can apply for shares under the offer by making an 

EFT payment. The EFT facility will only be available to Eligible Shareholders in New Zealand. 

If you are an Eligible Shareholder in New Zealand and wish to participate in the offer through the EFT facility, please 

call the Arafura Shareholder Information Line on (+61) 1300 495 169 (toll free within Australia), from 8.30am to 

5.30pm (Sydney time) Monday to Friday (excluding public holidays) during the SPP offer period.  

There is no need to return the Application Form when paying by EFT. Any Eligible Shareholders in New Zealand who 

make a payment via EFT will be taken to have made the statements and certifications that are set out in the 

Application Form and the SPP offer booklet (which have been despatched to shareholders) as if payment was made 

by BPAY®. 

  -ENDS- 

For further information contact:   Media Enquiries: 

Gavin Lockyer      Anthony Hasluck 

Managing Director     Clarity Communications 

+61 8 6370 2800     +61 438 522 194 

Authorised by: 

Lewis Lowe and Matthew Foy 

Company Secretary 

Not for release to US wire services or distribution in the United States 

This announcement has been prepared for publication in Australia and may not be released to US wire services or distributed 

in the United States. This announcement does not constitute an offer to sell, or a solicitation of an offer to buy, securities in 

the United States or any other jurisdiction. Any securities described in this announcement have not been, and will not be, 

registered under the US Securities Act of 1933 and may not be offered or sold in the United States except in transactions 

exempt from, or not subject to, registration under the US Securities Act and applicable US state securities laws.  

 

http://www.arultd.com/
mailto:arafura@arultd.com

